
 
 

First, on behalf of ALL staff, WE MISS YOU! And We look forward to seeing you again 
soon! During this time at home, it’s important to still do the things that are most 
important: Have fun, stay fit, and keep reading!  

We are working hard to bring the Coach Sam’s Scholars program into your homes 
through your phones, computers, tablets, PlayStations, or any other electronic device 
you may use. 
 
Every Wednesday, we will post helpful links, videos, and activities to our Coach 
Sam’s Virtual Playbook. ALL students are encouraged to join in, participate, and share. 
There may even be some competitions and prizes in the future.  
 
How to access the materials: 

1. Go to http://www.coachsams.org  
2. Click on the Coach Sam’s Virtual Playbook tab at the top of the page 
3. Scroll Down the page to view and download new activities 

 
Also, online learning can be a difficult transition for many students. K-8 students who 
need help with their assignments can schedule free, 1-1 tutoring sessions with a 
Coach Sam’s Scholars tutor.    
 
How to schedule a tutoring session: 

1. Go to http://www.coachsams.org  
2. Click on the Coach Sam’s Virtual Playbook tab at the top of the page 
3. Click on the Coach Sam’s Audible link 
4. Fill out your contact information 
5. A Coach Sam’s team member will reach out to you for scheduling 

 
 
We are all in this together!  
          -The Coach Sam’s Team 
  

 
 

 


